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It was noted that some local Facebook groups were received very positively, 
where as other branches had less positive experience.  Some branches felt that 
these groups were helpful to advertise events, connect with the independent 
sector and highlight othe r news.   
 

7. Policy Update    

7.1  Nicola Gordon, Policy Manager, spoke to this paper.  The Board noted the new 
consultation process and the launch of a policy hub.     
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